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Healthcare Co-Chair Pens Article on the Continued COVID-
Related Pressures Faced by the Industry
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In a bylined article published in Medical Journal – Houston, Kevin Troutman discusses the intense

pressure being felt by healthcare employers despite the fact that COVID-19 numbers seem to be

trending in the right direction. His article explains that employers in the healthcare industry are still

facing pandemic-related scrutiny from the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS), the

Occupational Health and Safety Administration (OSHA), and the U.S. Equal Employment Opportunity

Commission (EEOC). Kevin describes the overall pressure to comply with more federal oversight

and notes that this requires healthcare employers “…to continue to devote time, attention, and

resources to developing and managing effective policies; and to ask its leaders to continue to be

nimble and responsive.”

To read the article visit Medical Journal – Houston.
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